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Our ref: JFC 9007024 JFC 
Your ref: 

31 August 2023 

Ms Aleksandra Jez 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
Sydney NSW 2001 

wotton 
kearney 

By email: 

Dear Aleksandra 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Anthony Cawsey 

1. We refer to your letter dated 25 August 2023 issued to Stewart Leggat in relation to the Special 
Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes (Inquiry) and, specifically, the Honourable Justice 
John Sackar's consideration of the death of Anthony Cawsey. 

2. We have been instructed to act for Mr Leggat and ask that all future correspondence in connection 
with the content of your letter is directed to our office. 

3. We are currently taking instructions from our client as to whether he has any desire to make 
submissions, as invited by your letter. We will be in contact with you prior to the stated deadline of 15 
September 2023 to confirm our client's position. 

4. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

James Clohesy Lara Hamed 
Partner Solicitor 
D: D: 
E: E: 

Eora Country 
Level 26, 85 Castlereagh Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 Australia 
PO Box R235, Royal Exchange NSW 1225 Australia 

WOTTON + KEARNEY I SYDNEY 
E: reception.sydney@wottonkearney.com.au W: www.wottonkearney.com 

T: +61 2 8273 9900 F: +61 2 8273 9901 

Wotton + Kearney acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands on which we work, and pay our respects to Elders past present and emerging. 
Please notify us if this communication has been sent to you by mistake. If it has been, any privilege between solicitor and client is not waived or lost and you are not entitled to use it in any way. 
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